
 

 

GRAND TRAVERSE AREA TEENS FOR LIFE  
will join the 

Down Syndrome Association of Northwest 

Michigan  
Marching in the Consumers Energy Community 

Royale Parade at the 2022 Cherry Festival! 

 

Thursday, July 7, 2022 at 6:30 pm 
 

 

Teens are welcome and encouraged to join us for the first parade 

in three years! 

Participants will receive a free T-shirt while supplies last 

 

 

Starting location will be shared via Facebook and on GTARTL.com 

prior to the parade date 

Questions or more information: Call 231-946-9469 

 


